North Middle School
SBDM Council
August 8, 2013

The North Middle School SBDM met August 8, 2013.  Members present included:  Laura McGray, Stephanie Riley, Connie Abell and Lisa Sturman.
Opening Business:  
Agenda:  Ms. Riley made a motion to approve the agenda and Ms. Sturman seconded.
Minutes:  Ms. Riley made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Sturman seconded.
Guests:  Ms. McGray recognized Tammy Stephens.
Good News: 
The football team played in a competition bowl game and won.
The band will be performing at the KMEA Conference.
Ms. McGray told the Council how well the first two days of school went.
Planning: 
The Council will review our goals and CSIP as soon as we get our KPREP scores.  The Planning Committee will also report to the Council about any revisions that need to be made.
Committee Reports:
The Council reviewed the committee reports.
New Business:
Ms. McGray made a motion to move the SBDM Council meeting to the second Thursday of the month and Ms. Sturman seconded.  The motion was passed.  The meeting will default to the third Thursday if needed.
Ms. McGray explained all of emergency drill procedures and plans.  The local fire and police departments have been here to observe the procedures.  The Council reviewed the Emergency Plan.  Ms. Sturman made a motion for the SBDM to review the Emergency Plan twice a year.  Ms. Riley seconded.  The motion passed.
Next SBDM:  The next meeting will be held September 12, 2013, at 4:15.
